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~  A Word from the Board ~ 
  
 

Welcome 2016!  I wonder what you have in 
store for us?   The PSE PTO has lots of 
events to look forward to, whether you have 
a reader, athlete, artist or enthusiastic learner 
there is certainly something in the next few 
months that will catch your child’s attention.   
Make sure to mark your calendars for the 
Book Fair, Family Trivia, Basketball 
Shootout and more. 
 
Many of us will make resolutions,  
commitments to, in one way or another, 
make ourselves better.  The PTO is ready to 
recharge, reorganize, reconnect and renew its 
pledge to supporting PSE students, families 
and staff.   We will rely on volunteers and 
know that relaxing will come sometime in 
mid-May. 
 
What is your “re” for 2016? Reunite, reflect, 
restore, rebuild, relinquish….?  Make the 
best of it no matter the requirement. 
 
Personally I’m going to stop now and again 
to rejoice in the small moments of everyday 
life. 
 
Here’s to a Remarkable 2016! 
 
Dawna Currigan 
PSE PTO President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January  
Dates To Remember: 

 
Spirit Stick Sales Jan 7 
Spirit Stick Sales Jan 21 
Box Top collection Jan 21 
Papa John’s Day Jan 27 
STEM Night Jan 28 
Book Fair Open      Jan 28 
Book Fair in Gym Feb 2 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 

January  2016 

News to You 

facebook.psepto.org 
www.psepto.org 

2015-2016 PSE PTO Officers 
 

Dawna Currigan - President 
Tonya Steinmeyer - Vice President 

Kara Reynolds - Treasurer 
Erica Lehmann - Secretary 

Email:  PSEPTO@HOTMAIL.COM 

 

        Annual Book Fair! 
     Coming Soon! 

        
Look for a flier to come home with your student  soon!    

More details on page 3! 

http://facebook.psepto.org/
http://facebook.psepto.org/
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JANUARY SPIRIT STICKS 
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11th Annual  
PSE Family Fun Run 

 

    April 9th, 2016 

     
     

      Mark your calendar for the  following dates:  

January 28 3:30 - 7 p.m.  Library 
January 29 3:30 - 6 p.m.  Library 
February 1 3:30 - 6 p.m.  Library 
February 2 4:30 - 8 p.m.  Cafeteria/Large Gym 

Annual Book Fair! 

This year’s theme is Feelin' Groovy Book Fair: Peace Love Books! and there are so 

many fun titles available. We hope to make this year’s fair fun and exciting for every-
one. Please join us to support Progress South and put new books into every class-
room.  Last year’s fair earned over $1,000 in books for our library and over $100 for every 
classroom!   
Again, students can make a Wish List during the day at their usual Library time and then 
share with their parents. The days we are open in the Library, we will have ONLY books. But 
come back on February 2nd in the gym when we will have everything Scholastic has to  
offer.   
Look for an informational flier to come home with your student  We’re going to be open for 
four days again and have multiple registers open to help you check out faster.  We look for-
ward to seeing you at this fun family event!   
 

If you have any questions, please contact Peggy Woodward at 314-707-6424 
or pegadigram12@gmail.com or Amanda Gillham at ajgillham@yahoo.com   
or 314-920-9196  

       

          Thank  
          you! 

Thank you to all 388 people that attended 
 Pancakes with Santa! What a great turnout 
and fun had by all! Please mark you calendars 
for December 2, 2016!  

LOOK FOR A FLIER 
TO COME HOME 
SOON! 

mailto:pegadigram12@gmail.com
mailto:ajgillham@yahoo.com
tel:%28314%29%20920-9196
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Upcoming Collection Date:    January 21st, 2016 
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 

We raised $168 from Papa 
John’s Fundraiser last month!  

Families earned $120.14 for PSE last month by  
using their eScrip cards! 
Go to www.escrip.com, select Progress South Ele-
mentary, create an account & show your card 
when you shop at Schnuck’s & other participating 
retailers. 

 
 
 
Box Top Collection Dates 
January 21st 
February 18th 
March 1th 
April 21st 
(last collection for year) 
 

http://www.escrip.com

